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I do not think it is fair that prizemoney is so poor in NSW compared to Victoria.  This means that we
need to send some of our dogs te Victoria to race in order to get a fair return for them. If NSW
prizemoney was better, all our dogs would race in NSW. We only send them to Victoria because we get a
fairer return there. This means we can continue to participate in our sport and look after our dogs better.

We need to also have a look at how our GRNSW board is elected as we need people in charge who
really care about our sport and look after the owners breeders and trainers as we are the ones putting the
costs into looking after and caring for these greyhounds and with all the costs going up in doing this and
our prize money not increasing it's getting hard my husband and | both work full time jobs so so that our
greyhounds get the best of everything because we can't rely on prize money .

All'l ask is our fair share






